
8th August 2022 4.36pm 

All staff email from Professor David G. Lloyd, Vice-Chancellor and President 

Dear Colleagues, 

As you are aware we have been closely monitoring the incidences and rates of COVID-19 
infection in the SA community, and are adapting our approach accordingly and as informed 
by public health advice. 

Based on the State’s caseload and trajectory of COVID-19 infections since 25th July, please 
note the following adjustments to the university’s COVID-19 management measures: 

• Mask wearing is no longer a general mandatory requirement, but is strongly 
recommended  in all indoor shared spaces on all UniSA campuses. Please note that 
certain university activities and settings do still require mask wearing under ongoing 
public health mandates. 

• As per Academic Board’s recent determination, lectures and examinations will remain 
online. 

• Face to face meetings, teaching and research activities can transition as appropriate 
over the coming days back to being conducted in person. 

As always, your understanding and cooperation in navigating the implementation of these 
measures is hugely appreciated. 

Best regards 
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